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Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

Busby Primary School 
Church Road 

Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

 

Nursery Staffing – Red Group 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Unfortunately Mrs Small’s absence from the nursery continues.  As you are aware, we 
have recently taken on a new member of the team, Mrs Reynold, and she will be 
replacing Mrs Small as your child’s Keyperson for the duration.   
 
Mrs Grey will continue to support Mrs Reynolds and the Red Group until Mrs Small 
returns. 
 
If you have any concerns, then please contact Sandra Curran or myself at any time.    
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Gillian McRobb 

 
 
Gillian McRobb 
(Head Teacher) 
 
 


